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Office of file Crairinuo 
	 November 23, 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD. 21701 

Re: Request for documents under the Freedom of 
Information/Privacy Act  

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your request for records 
sent under date of June 5, 1977, to the Department of 
Justice, and which was recently forwarded to this office 
for a response. 

A thorough search of our files, both active and 
inactive, has failed to reveal any documents pertaining 
to you which would have been maintained by the U. S. 
Parole Commission. 

Sincerely, 

CECIL C. McCALL 
Chairman 

By 
J. Robertson Haworth 
Executive Assistant 

cc: DOJ, FOl/PA Appeal Section 
Attorney James Lesar 
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